
 

 

 
 

A Peek at Next Week 
Mrs. Kinzer & Ms. Sultan 

 

Week of February 19, 2018 

 

 
Math - We will continue to add and subtract 

mixed numbers and multiply fractions.  There 

will be a test during the week of 2/21-2/23.  I 

will review with a study guide prior to the test. 

 

 

Science - We will be wrapping up our study of 

the solar system and the systems of the Earth-

Sun-Moon this coming week.  Our next portion 

of the space unit will be stars and star 

patterns. 

 

 

Reading, Writing & Grammar- We will be 

focusing on persuasive writing during this 

three day week.  We will focus on correct 

sentence structure & ways to make our 

writing “spicy.”   

 

 

Social Studies- We will discuss Western 

Expansion of the US.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Reminder  

There are a lot of sicknesses going around.  Please 

make sure that your child is 24 hour fever and 

medicine free before sending him/her back to 

school.  Also, make sure it has been 24 hours 

before they have thrown up or had diarrhea before 

sending him/her back to school. 

Thanks for your understanding! 

This Week’s Focus 

Don’t Forget! 

Winter Break is 

Feb. 19-20 

  

What websites can my 

child get on at home? 

 

ixl.com 

studyisland.com 

tumblebooks.com 

multiplication.com 

 

 

 Feb. 16 End of the Can 

Food Round-up 

 Feb. 19-20 – Winter Break  

 Mar. 2 – Read Across 

America 

  
 

Upcoming Events 

 


